Memories

The Official Newsletter of the Grover Cleveland High School Class of 1965 www.gchs65.com

Volume: 2 Number: 17 Oct 27, 2015 Contact: Pete Senoff (petesenoff@earthlink.net)

We Partied
We Ate
We Golfed
We Shopped
We Toured
We Dined
We Wined



Answer: We Remember it all Fondly.





Now that you've Rediscovered Your Friends and Classmates from 1965, Don't Forget About Them. Stay in Touch.

We started this website long before we started planning the recent "50-Year Celebration". In fact, we started it before our 1965 "Birthday Party" event. The purpose of the website...plus the newsletters and other supporting communications...is to provide a way for you to keep in touch with your friends and classmates from 1965. It provides a forum for you to display your Life Stories and photos and thoughts...now and into the future.

Many of you that attended last weekend's events were able to re-connect with friends that you haven't seen in more than 50 years. And some of you made new friends from classmates who you may not have known too well while at GCHS but found that you have a lot in common with them.

So here's the thing. We are giving you a way to keep those old...and new...friendships going via this website. And (unlike commercial entities like classmates.com and similar), we don't charge you a cent to participate and view the content. And we never will. So please...please...stay in touch with each other via this website, our newsletters and even our Class Facebook page. We will do our best to keep everything fresh and updated whenever you have the time to view.

There Are Now Hundreds
(and Hundreds) of Photos on
our Website From Last
Week's Incredible
Events...And More Are
Coming
www.gchs65.com

If you were there, particularly on Saturday night, you will not easily forget the sight of so many of your friends from 1965 having fun and eager to get back in touch with you and many other classmates. The website will provide you with lasting memories via the many photos and (coming soon) video clips.



And if, unfortunately, you were not able to attend in person, you can relive some of the fun and comraderie of the four days that we called our "50-Year Celebration".

Go to the section of the website entitled "Photos from the 50-Year Celebration". The pictures are categorized by day and by event (example: Friday morning's wine tasting, the Saturday night party, etc). We are, literally, adding many new photos daily to the site. And many are so new that we haven't even had time to add the identifications to the photos (i.e. who is in the pictures?) But we wanted you to have access to the pictures as soon as possible. So go for it. And let us know what you think.



Just Added: Red Carpet Photos from Saturday Night

GCHS65 Organizing Committee member Gloria Dorcy had a brilliant idea for the opening of our big Saturday night party. Glamour. She made the entrance into the ballrooms area into a giant Red Carpet Premiere set, just like on those televised award shows. And all of you are our Stars. We've just uploaded all of the Red Carpet photos for your viewing

pleasure onto our website. And we are starting the process of identifying who is who. (Note: please tell us if we have not identifed you in one of the photos or if we wrongly identified you. We will fix our errors or omissions right away. Just let us know by the number that appears on each photo). The photos appear in the section entitled "Photos from the 50-Year Celebration-Red Carpet Photos". When you click on one of the thumbnail-sized photos, it will enlarge and ultimately provide you with an identification of the phographed subjects.

For those of you who would like to purchase high quality photo prints of



your Red Carpet or Photo Booth photos, they are available now on the website of our official photographers for the evening...Bookit Photo Booth. An order form was included in the registration packet that you received on Saturday evening with all of the details.

Their website for orders is: http://photos.bookitphotobooth.com/gchs

Also Just Added to Our Website: Photos from the Photo Booth from Saturday Night

There are lots...and we mean lots...of new photos added daily to our website. For instance, we just added today (Monday, Oct 26) a batch of photos from the Photo Booth area on Saturday night. Here are a few below, from the complete selection on our website. (Note: You can also order prints of these from our vendor, Booklt Photo Booth)



How to Stay In Touch

The Website: Our website will be constantly updated with new information, photos and videos (New Life Stories, photos and memories from our 50-Year Celebration). If you would like to leave a comment about anything on the website, send it to me (petesenoff@earthlink.net) and I will

Your job won't take care of you when you are sick. Your friends will. Stay in touch.



add it in an appropriate place on the website. This includes any original content you would like to provide, including your own Life Story, photos, your favorite teachers, etc.

<u>E-Mail Addresses</u>: We have maintained and updated a very comprehensive list of the email addresses of (almost) everyone from our Class of 1965. It is located on the website in the section entitled "Which Cavaliers Have We Found-How to Contact Them". If you have updates to your own email address, contact me and I will change it for you.

<u>Memories, Our Newsletter</u>: I will keep publishing this Memories newsletter on a continuous basis. If you want to be taken off the mailing list, just contact me at your convenience and it will be done.

Coming Soon

The Memory DVD from The 50-Year Celebration: We are busy editing this lasting souvenir of most everything that happened during the four days of our celebration. It will include photos, video interviews, a documentary on the Saturday night party and also the complete version of the Tribute Video that we premiered on Saturday night that spotlighted a number of our people following their 1965 graduation. An order form was included in your registration kit. This DVD will be available before the Holidays and makes for a great gift...for yourself or for others. The cost is a very affordable \$29.95, which includes shipping and handling.

<u>More Life Stories Coming Soon on the Website</u>: We have just added Life Stories from Mike Judd, Nancy Deichmiller and (soon) Linda Paye. Do we have YOUR Life Story?

<u>Hundreds of More Photos from the 50-Year Celebration</u>: We will be adding more photos from Friday Night's Reception, the Raffle and more. Do YOU have any great photos that you shot during the events that you would like to share with your classmates? Send them to me (petesenoff@earthlink.net) and I will post them on the website as soon as possible.